
December	20,	2023		
Plainfield	Conservation	Commission	Notes	
	
Present:	Rose	Paul,	Becky	Atchinson,	and	guest:	Maureen	Lynch	
November	15	Minutes:	There	was	no	quorum,	so	they	will	be	approved	at	the	
January	meeting.	
Plant	Sale:	There	was	a	lengthy	discussion	and	it	was	decided	that	due	to	a	variety	
of	reasons	
including	logistical	concerns,	that	we	will	not	hold	a	plant	sale	this	year.	
Rain	Garden:	Becky	mentioned	hearing	from	Michele	Braun	(Friends	of	the	
Winooski)	about	our	concerns	about	the	rain	garden	at	Mill	Street	Park.	Michele	said	
that	the	fact	that	it	is	collecting	a	lot	of	sediment	and	the	town	is	able	to	scoop	it	out	
annually	is	great.	Becky	will	follow	up	with	the	road	foreman	to	see	what	his	ideas	
are	for	the	rain	garden,	to	help	keep	sediment	out	of	the	river.	
	
Respectfully	submitted,	
Becky	Atchinson	


